
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,    
 

 
March/April 2025

Happy Spring! It was a busy last couple of months, as we 
had a Youth For The Gospel (YFTG), Youth Conference at 
Vision Baptist Church, launched a missionary, a Missions 
Rally at Vision School of Missions, and sent our oldest 
daughter and her family back to Argentina to begin to 
plant churches.   
 
A Season of Ministry and Missions 
The past two months have been incredibly busy, yet so 
rewarding. In February, much of our time was spent on the 
day-to-day tasks of administration, teaching, and 
preparing for the many activities of March. Then, as March 
arrived, we found ourselves deeply involved in several 
exciting opportunities to challenge and equip young people 
for world missions. 
 
Raising Up More Laborers 
Early in March, we held our first Youth for the Gospel 
(YFTG) meeting of the year in Toccoa, GA. It was an 
incredible time of preaching, fellowship, and focusing on 

the urgent need for the 
Gospel worldwide. We were 
especially encouraged by 
two young people who 
signed the pledge to follow 
God's leading in missions, 
committing to do whatever 
He calls them to do. 
Midway through the 

month, we participated in Vision Baptist Church’s 
Authentic Youth Conference. This event brought 
together youth groups from various places, allowing us to 
engage with many young people about how they can be 
involved in missions.  
Later in the month, we helped host a Missions Rally at 
Vision Baptist Missions. The event kicked off on 
Wednesday night and continued through Friday at noon, 
providing young people a chance to experience the Vision 
School of Missions campus and be encouraged toward 
a life dedicated to reaching the lost. Our Vision School 
of Missions students did a phenomenal job hosting and 
serving, and our student speakers and missionaries 
delivered powerful messages on missions from God’s 
Word. It was a blessed time of fun, fellowship, and faith-
building. 
 

Launching Missionaries to the Field 
One of the most fulfilling aspects of my role as 
Deputation Director is helping families finalize their 

preparations and launch 
onto the mission field. 
This month, we had the 
joy of assisting Josh 
and Morgan Barton 
as they prepare to leave 
for Mozambique in 
April. I, along with 
another missionary, also 
had the privilege of 

attending Josh’s ordination service at his home church. 
It is a blessing to see God’s faithfulness in their lives, and 
we are excited to watch how He will use them to reach the 
people of Mozambique. 
 
A Bittersweet Send-Off 
At the beginning of March, we faced the difficult but 
necessary task of sending off our oldest daughter and 
her family as they returned to Argentina to begin 
planting churches. While our hearts ache from missing 
them, we are incredibly grateful for the time we shared 
together. Though it is 
hard to see them go, our 
hearts are comforted by 
the fact that God is using 
them to bring the lost to 
Christ in Argentina. We 
know that eternity will 
reveal the fruit of their sacrifice and service. 

 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

Please join us in praising God and bringing these 
requests before Him: 

• Praise God for all our partners in the ministry. 
• Praise God for new students. 
• Pray for the China Goforth Tour 2025 
• Pray for more laborers for the harvest. 
• Pray for all those on Deputation. 

Thank you for your partnership! 
 

Sincerely in Christ,  
Ty and Rebecca                          

Pepperdine 


